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Thank you, Mr. Chairman.



We would also like to express our interest in ICSC's recommendation to institute a

mandatory age of separation. My delegation believes that the recommendation to apply to

current staff a mandatory age of separation at the age of 65 should be considered extremely

carefully, as it would have a great impact on human resource management including the

geographical distribution and rejuvenation of the organization. In this connection, we are

willing to engage in further discussions towards the deferment of application of a mandatory

age of separation for current staff members.

Mr. Chairman,

Finally, my delegation would like to express again its support for the ICSC, as well

as our sincere hope that it will continue to play a key role in guiding all entities under the

Common System towards more coherent and effective management. We would like to be kept

informed of any and all challenges it faces, and we intend to participate actively in all

constructive discussions on how to surmount them.

I thank you, Mr. Chairman.




